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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Road works taking place on Bay Road between 5 July and 15 July 2023 

As part of the project to upgrade North Sydney Public School, road works are required to take place 
during the school holidays, between Wednesday 5 July and Saturday 15 July 2023. All works will take 
place during approved construction hours between 7 am and 5 pm. 

The work involves opening the road to put in a plumbing connection, to connect the new school buildings 
to the existing water main. A trench will need to be dug in the road and footpath for the water 
connections to be made.  

Traffic control will be in place to help vehicles and pedestrians safely navigate the area while work is 
taking place. Parking will be removed on either side of the street while work is underway, and an 
alternating traffic flow for vehicles will be set up. Please refer to the map below for more detail. 

We expect that this work may generate some noise due to the use of an excavator, and some dust may 
be generated during the trenching work. For information about how we mitigate construction impacts on 
our projects please visit: https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-we-do/we-build-
schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html.  

These works are taking place during the school holidays to minimise disruption to the school community.  
The health, safety, and well-being of the school and the local community is the Department of 
Education’s highest priority. We thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

If residents have any questions or concerns about these works, please contact School Infrastructure 
NSW on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Map showing area where parking is to be removed, and traffic control signs 
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